POOL BOARD COMMITTEE AND POOL OVERSIGHT
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD WEDNESDAY, MAY, 18, 2022

The City of Germantown Pool Board met in regular session on May 18, 2022 at 7:01 p.m. in the
Germantown Depot, Veterans’ Memorial Park, Germantown, Ohio.

POOL BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

The following members present: Alyssa Esbaugh
POOL BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:

John Harvey and Shelly Powers

ALSO PRESENT:

Also present were:

Devin Stoutenborough, Pool Manager, Halie Sewell, Pool Assistant Manager and Jason Gentry from the
Service Department.

OVERSIGHT MEMBERS PRESENT:
The following members were present: Mr. Rick Reed and Mr. Tim Johnson and Mr. Jake Stubbs
Manager’s Report:

Devin discussed the number of lifeguards and concessions that were hired and the problems other pools
have had staffing their pools.

Devin talked about the number of gators parents and kids that came out to help for the clean-up
weekend and how thankful we were to have them help this year.

Jason Gentry discussed the new filtration system and gave a tour of the upgraded pump house.

BUSINESS:

Discussed the $150.00 bonus for lifeguards.

.Meeting Adjourned 8:01 p.m.



